COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Tuesday, 18th April 2006
Question 28
QUESTION: Councillor Karen Warren
"To ask the Manager what is the current position in relation to the proposed neighbourhood park at the back of Ellensborough on Kiltipper Road, what consultation has taken place between the local community and South Dublin County Council in relation to this matter, when is it anticipated that work on this project will begin, the likely time frame involved before the park is open, and if he will make a statement on the matter?"
Reply:
The Council is currently preparing an outline plan for the development of a park at this location.  
It is intended to present the plan to the Area Committee later this year.

